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Wednesday 30th March 2022 
  

Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
As part of our upcoming History unit on the Vikings, which will begin in the second half 
term of Summer, we are really excited to tell you that we have arranged for The 
Hobgoblin Theatre Company to perform ‘A Viking Tale’ to the Year 5 children on 
Wednesday 11th May 2022.  
 
That afternoon, the children will watch the play, which is performed by professional 
actors, in the school hall. This play will provide the children with thorough, memorable 
and interesting prior knowledge to their unit through a creative, engaging and 
interactive way. 
   
We are sure you agree that experiences such as this really enhance a child’s learning 
in school but, unfortunately, without your continued to support, it is difficult for us to 
continue arranging them. Therefore, in order for this activity to go ahead, we request a 
voluntary contribution of £8.00. Please make your voluntary contribution through Sco 
Pay by Friday 6th May. Childcare vouchers can not be used as these are to be used 
for wrap around care provision only. 
  
If you require your child’s log on details to register, please contact the office. 
Thank you for continuing to support your child’s learning. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs Richards, Mrs Williams and Mr Carter 
Year 5 Class teachers 

           


